
Parish of Our Lady Help of Christians 

and St Lawrence 
 

 

 

The Food Bank is very grateful for the continuing and extraordinary 
generosity of our Parish.   
 
Donations of specifically Christmas items such as mince pies and Christmas 
Pudding and Christmas gift boxes should stop this week. 
 
The Depot in Milton Keynes will be closed from: 
 

23rd December until 4th January 2022 
 
so please make your kind donations by Sunday 20 December so they can be 
delivered to Milton Keynes in time to be distributed.  Thank you. 
 
 

 


